
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of the City of  ) 
Farmington for a Change of Electric Supplier  )   File No. EO-2018-0058 
from Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren  )   
Missouri to City of Farmington Light & Water  ) 

 

COMMENT ON STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

COMES NOW the Office of Public Counsel (“OPC”), by and through counsel, and for its 

Comment on Staff Recommendation, to state its support for Staff’s recommendation that the 

Commission approve the Amended Application of the City of Farmington (the “City”) for a change 

of electric supplier for eight street lights on Holly Tree Lane from Union Electric Company d/b/a 

Ameren Missouri (“Ameren Missouri”) to City of Farmington Light & Water (“CFLW”) as being 

in the public interest for a reason other than a rate differential. 

WHEREFORE, OPC provides this comment for the Commission’s information and 

consideration.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Hampton Williams 
Hampton Williams 
Acting Director, Office of Public Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 65633  
Office of the Public Counsel 
Post Office Box 2230 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-5318 (Voice) 
(573) 751-5562 (FAX) 
Hampton.Williams@ded.mo.gov 

 
 
 
 
 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, transmitted by 
facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 2nd day of November 2017. 
 

/s/ Hampton Williams 
 


